
Public Works Monthly Update 

 

The Town obtained delivery of our new 75 HP New Holland tractor with attachments. 

We have been using it for brush pick up around town.  With the grapple bucket, it has 

been making pick up much faster and easier on our crews. 

 

Street Department 

 

Crews have been working very hard trying to keep up with Brush pickup, grass cutting, 

and using the leaf vac for street clean up.  The Street Crew has also been stepping in 

assisting Sanitation and Water Crews for jobs and/or filling in for personnel.  

 

Maintenance 

 

Several lights and ballasts have been replaced at the library.  Both Garbage trucks are in 

full service.  The white Ford Dump truck is getting repaired to fix holes in the bed of the 

dump body.  General maintenance on Police and other vehicles is still ongoing. 

 

Water Department 

 

Major water main leak on West Sycamore street and a couple other smaller leaks have 

kept the Water crew extremely busy.  Awaiting word from the Contractors that will be 

returning to complete the Slip-Line work. 

 

Other Updates 

 

Decorative barrels with mulch have been placed around the dance pad.  They will hold 

poles and lights for night events. 


